
 

  
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     com@dvclaw.com 

Suite 450 
1750 SW Harbor Way 
Portland, OR 97201 

 
May 4, 2021 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 

Re: In the Matter of Rulemaking to Review and Amend Division 001 Procedural 
Rules. 

 Docket No. AR 641 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 
   In accordance with Chief Administrative Law Judge (“ALJ”) Moser’s April 22, 
2021 email requesting comments on rule sections OAR 860-001-0030; OAR 860-001-0040; 
OAR 860-001-0060; OAR 860-001-0200; OAR 860-001-0090; OAR 860-001-0100; OAR 860-
001-0110; OAR 860-001-0330; OAR 860-001-0020; OAR 860-001-0050; and OAR 860-001-
0000, the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers (“AWEC”) files this letter to notify the 
Oregon Public Utility Commission that AWEC has no comments or revisions to the current set 
of abovementioned rules.  AWEC intends to continue participating in the above-referenced 
docket and reserves the right to respond to other stakeholders’ comments.   
 
  Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to call. 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Corinne O. Milinovich 
Corinne O. Milinovich 
Tyler C. Pepple 
Of Attorneys for AWEC 
 

 
 

 


